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Communications 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Summer Camp Registration opens Monday for Winter Park residents  

WINTER PARK, FL (March 13, 2025) The city’s Parks & Recreation Department Summer 
Camp begins Monday, June 2, through Friday, August 8. Families can register at the Winter Park 

Community Center located at 721 W. New England Ave. Registration opens Monday, March 17, 
for residents and Monday, March 31, for non-residents. Registration will remain open until the 

camp is full. 
 

Please bring the following items for registration: 

• proof of residency (City of Winter Park residents) 

• participant’s birth certificate  
• current report card 

• one-time registration fee 
• full payment for all weeks reserved 

 
The following camps and program at the Community Center will be offered Monday through 

Friday from 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m.: 
 

Summer Fun Camp (entering kindergarten* through grade 5) 
* Participants MUST be 5 years old on or before May 28, 2024, and entering kindergarten to enroll. 

Registration (one-time fee): $25 per child 
Resident: $90 per week ($60 each additional child) 

Non-resident: $120 per week ($85 each additional child) 

Middle School Camp (entering grades 6-8) 

Registration (one-time fee): $25 per child 
Resident: $60 per week ($40 each additional child) 
Non-resident: $90 per week ($70 each additional child) 

 
Junior Counselor Volunteer Program (entering grades 9-12) 

Mission: to provide opportunities for teens in the community to grow as future leaders. 
Teens will learn valuable work experience and become positive role models for campers. 

They will also receive community service hours that can be used to fulfill their high school 
requirement. For more information regarding the Junior Counselor Program, please 

contact agraham@cityofwinterpark.org. 
 

Please note: There will be no camp Thursday, June 19, in observance of the Juneteenth holiday 
as well as Friday, July 4, in observance of Independence Day. For more information regarding 

the Parks & Recreation Department’s Summer Camp program, please access 
cityofwinterpark.org/camps or call 407-599-3275.    
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